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A 6,135 nautical mile/12 hour flight, after boarding, de-boarding, and then boarding again; followed by a 3 
hour car ride with 3 tired children, 2 weary parents; miraculously equalled an excited and thankful family at 
1:30 in the morning. Although so happy to be “home”, we are beyond grateful to our parents and friends who 
housed and broke bread with us this summer, to our home church families who provided community, care, and 
vehicles to use, and to our loved ones who cared for Naomi, Tosh and Rohan with hugs, kisses and endless love. We 
are amazed at how God provided through these people, as well as through all our ministry partners, over the last 4 
months! Thank you to everyone who has prayed for and generously invested their time and resources in sending 
our family another year to East Asia :) 

Prior to boarding our long plane flight over, we spent nearly a week outside Chicago with our new teammates, and 
418 other Cru interns & staff teams all preparing serve a year or more throughout the world. Some of the other 
locations were: North Africa & the Middle East, Central Asia & other Persian-speaking countries, Central & South 
Africa, the Caribbean & Latin America, Western Europe, Russia & Eastern Europe, 
Japan, Guam & Australia, parts of South Asia & South-east Asia, and finally East Asia! 
Please join us in praying for each of these areas of the world, and the teams 
serving there this year.  

 It is so sweet to see God answer our prayers 
(especially for men) by providing FIVE new men and 
TWO new women to join our team! Would you begin 
praying for them by apartment? The men who live a 
block away from us (back row, L to R in the picture 
above right): Elliott, Cody, Kelsey and Sean.  The 
women who live in a building downstairs: Vicki 
(pictured) and long-term staff and leader Priscilla 
(who we have been with on the team for the past two years). The married couple 
who also lead with Priscilla (far right in picture): Mary and Mobin. 

Thank you for sending us! Let Year #3 begin! 
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Our apartment's view

Tosh and Naomi drawing as they do 
everyday.  They love rainbows and shapes!


